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UPDATE  A Review of MSA’s Commitment to Your Community 

VILLAGE ENGINEER: 

Brad Stuczynski, PE 

Phone: 608-355-8964 

bstuczynski@msa-ps.com 

 

DATE:  

February 11, 2025 
 

 

 

SHAW STREET RECONSTRUCTION  
Contacts: Brad Stuczynski, Zach Adams 
 
MSA has completed preliminary plans and specifications. The expectation is to advertise the final plans 
and specifications on February 13 and 20 with the bid opening on March 6.  
 

PICKLEBALL COURTS 
Contacts: Christian Moring 
 
The contract with MSA was approved at the last meeting. Since then, MSA has completed the topographic 
survey at Haskins Park for two potential locations (B and C). MSA is awaiting a decision on the final location 
from the Village before any further design work. The project is scheduled to bid on March 6. 
 

PRAIRIE HILL VILLAGE DEVELOPMENT (1850 W PINE STREET) 
Contact: Brad Stuczynski 
 
MSA continues to provide building inspection services as needed due to building construction. MSA has 
completed the GIS as-built survey and map updates for all the new utilities installed on the project. There 
are a couple items not installed yet, but will be added to the maps once they have been.  
 

VILLAGE FOREST PARK  
Contact: Raine Gardner 
 
MSA continues to evaluate potential funding opportunities for future phases of the Park including the 
following: 
 

- WisDOT Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) – Deadline to apply is October 2025  
- Non-State Grant Program – Funding for future funding cycles has not yet been determined 
- WDNR Knowles-Nelson Stewardship Program – Deadline to apply is May 1, 2025 
- WDNR Recreational Trails Program (RTP) - Deadline to apply is May 1, 2025 

 
See Memo from MSA regarding more details on potential funding options. 

Prairie Hill Village Development - January 17, 2025 
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ZAJACK TRAIL RECONSTRUCTION 
Contact: Raine Gardner, Christian Moring 
 
MAS met with the Village on January 22 to review the plans. Bidding is scheduled to occur on February 20, 
and the Village should plan on awarding the project at the March Board meeting. 
 

GIS MAPPING PROJECTS  
Contact: Todd Halvorson 
 
MSA updated the water and sewer maps near the JCW Development, Oakbridge apartments, and the STH 
33 corridor. 

 

FUNDING ADMINISTRATION  
Contact: Brittney Mitchell 
 
Linn Street/STH 33 CDBG  
CDBG funding has been closed out and all of the $1.0 million has been disbursed to the Village.  
 
 


